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April 1, 2024 
The Louisa County Board of Supervisors met for a public hearing on the proposed FY2025 Tax Levy, at the Supervisors office. The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Brad Quigley, Chairman. The following Board members were present: Shawn Maine and Chris Ball. Board members voting “AYE” unless otherwise noted.  Public attending meeting: Susan Schnedler, Duane Boysen, and Carl Davis. Via ZOOM: Adam Shutt, & Vicki Frank.

Pledge of Allegiance

Motion Ball, second Maine to approve agenda for April 1, 2024.         
    
Motion Maine, second Ball to open public hearing for Proposed FY2025 Tax Levy at 8:35 a.m.  

Susan Schnedler reviewed FY2025 budget.  Duane Boysen asked her to review the letter he received in the mail.  Susan explained this is HF718 and mandated from the State.

Motion Ball, second Maine to close public hearing at 8:55 a.m.      
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting on motion adjourned at 9:00 a.m.
_______________________


_______________________________     


Selena Gerst, Auditor



Brad Quigley, Chairman of the Board
